


As the petition asks for the matter to be considered through our Overview & Scrutiny 
arrangements, the petition is due to be considered by the Economy and Environment 
Scrutiny Panel on 6 February 2013. This meeting commences at 5pm and is held in 
the Council Chamber, County Hall, Newport, Isle of Wight. 
 
At the meeting, the petition organisers will have a total of 5 minutes to address the 
Panel on the issues (in this case it may be helpful if one of you is identified as the 
lead spokesperson on the issue rather than all 5 of you speaking). The local 
Member, Cllr Jones-Evans, will then be able to make her comments (for a maximum 
of 3 minutes), this will then be followed by the relevant officer reporting on the issue 
to the Panel who will then make a recommendation to the Cabinet or relevant 
Cabinet Member for them to consider. 
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